
     

What are we learning this week? 22nd January 

In Science/KUW we shall be looking at 

what happens to materials such as 

bricks, straw and sticks when it rains. 

We shall also be testing which house 

material was the strongest; wood, 

straw or sticks. We shall be putting 

these materials to the test using a 

hairdryer!  
 

This week we are continuing with reading Fairy Tales with a 

focus on the story of The Three Little Pigs. In our Literacy we 

shall be writing speech bubbles from the Wolf and the pigs. In 

art we shall be making pink peg pigs and icing pig biscuits on 

Thursday. We shall also be looking at different materials for 

the pig’s houses and decorating milk cartons with straw and lolly 

sticks. 

 

In maths we will be looking at 

sequencing ordinal numbers 1st 2nd 

3rd etc and later in the week we 

shall be looking at the language of 

time. You may like to play ‘what’s 

the time Mr Wolf?’  

In maths, we shall also be looking 

at positional language- where is 

the wolf? Behind, in front, next 

to etc. the pig’s house. 



 

 

 

 


